
CSKT COMMUNITY 
SAFETY ACTION PLAN

Please join us for a second open house event to learn more about the 
Community Safety Action Plan (SAP) project and the recommendations to 
improve roadway safety throughout the Flathead Reservation.  

We gathered community feedback and identified areas of concern at our 
first open house in November 2024. We are currently seeking public input 
regarding the safety recommendations identified by the team. The public is 
invited to come learn about the project, ask questions, and provide feedback.

Attendees are welcome to stop by any time during the event, as no formal 
presentation will be given. The event will be family-friendly with an activity 
for children. All are welcome to attend.

Tuesday, March 4 from 4 to 7 p.m. 
Polson High School
1712 2nd St. West
Polson, MT 59860

Stay in the Know
To learn more, visit CSKTSafetyActionPlan.com.

OPEN HOUSE


